
 

Expected limited trucking capacity Colombia 

30 August 2024 

Latin America 

We would like to inform that in sight of the announcements made by transport unions in Colombia 

calling to a cease of operations on Friday August 30th due to news respect to fuel increases, we 

expect limitations to the trucking capacity this day. Our team at Maersk will remain vigilant to the 

transport capacity in the country, keeping our customers updated as well. 

Due to this announcement our landside operations might be affected due to a reduced trucking 

capacity. 
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